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Parent/Teacher Meetings 

 

Thank you 

Thank you for supporting this week’s Parent/Teacher meetings.  I hope you found the ex-
change of information helpful.   

We will continue to try and offer a blended approach to facilitate termly Parent/Teacher 
meetings with the hope that by offering both face to face and telephone appointments we 
are be able to meet the requirements of all our families.  

 

Dates for November & December 

 

November 

4th    Jordan Lambert (Christian Schools’ Worker) to work with our Worship & Team and          
lead assembly 

11th   Remembrance Service in Church @ 1 0. 45am all welcome 

16th   PTFA AGM @ 6. 00pm in school 

18th   Children in Need 

            Jordan to work with Worship Team & Lead assembly 

23rd   Hedgehogs’ visit to Gladstone Pottery Museum 

25th   Rev Irene worship in school 

 

December  

2nd    Jordan to work with Worship Team & Lead assembly 

8th    Christmas Play pm & evening performances 

9th    Rev Irene worship in school 

15th  End of term service in Church @ 2. 00pm 

16th  Christmas Dinner 

          Jordan to work with Worship Team & Lead assembly 

          Children to break up for the Christmas Holidays 
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Absence from school and reporting absences. 

 

We continually analyse our school absence rate, which over the past 2 years has inevitably 
been impacted by Covid.  From September, any Covid-related absence is treated as any   
other illness and recorded and reported as such.   

It is really important that children attend school every day—each day a child is absent is a 
day of learning missed.  Our EWO (Education Welfare Officer) monitors individual          
absences and is available to offer support should any family need it.   

 

If your child is absent from school, it is a parental responsibility to notify the school –
please do this by 9.00am either by telephone or email: 

office@hutchinson.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Please notify us each day your child is absent.   

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Social Media 

 

Please follow us, like and share our posts on Instagram and Facebook!  We are increasing 
our presence on these—it’s a great way to share with you snippets of school life and cele-
brate some of the amazing work and achievements of our school. 

 

You can find us at: 

Instagram - @hutchinsonmemorial_school 

Facebook - Hutchinson Memorial C.E. First School 

 

Thank you. 

I wish all our families a lovely half term break. 
School reopens on Monday 31st October. 

Paula Snee 


